
The Energy Bill represents a major opportunity to put the UK fi rmly on track 

to becoming a world leading low-carbon economy, boost employment and 

show genuine leadership in the fi ght against dangerous climate change.

Our organisations jointly call on Members of Parliament to seize this unique 

opportunity to commit the UK in the Energy Bill to have a near carbon free 

power sector by 2030 in line with the recommendations of the Committee 

on Climate Change. 

We represent different parts of society but are united in the belief that a 

low-carbon power sector is essential to secure the future wellbeing of our 

economy, our environment and future generations.


